
 

 

5th July 2023 

 

PSHE – Naming Body Parts 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 Children, 

We wanted to inform you about our upcoming PSHE lessons. The children will be learning 

the scientific names for female and male body parts. We understand that this may be a 

sensitive subject and we want to assure you that it will be approached in a sensitive and 

age-appropriate manner. 

At this stage of your child’s education, it is important for them to begin developing a basic 

understanding of their bodies and how they function. We will focus on teaching them the 

correct terminology and will do so in a safe and respectful environment, allowing them to 

ask as many questions as they like and share their thoughts.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher.  

As always, thank you for your continued trust and support.   

Yours faithfully 

  

The Year 2 Team 

 


